
 
 
 

DISTRICT OF 100 MILE HOUSE 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

2025 WATER RESTRICTION NOTICE 
 

 
The District of 100 Mile House is returning to standard water restrictions effective 
June 20th, 2025 to September 30th, 2025. 
 

 EVEN numbered properties can only water or sprinkle on  
EVEN numbered days of the month from 6:00 AM to 9:00 AM and 
6:00 PM to 9:00 PM only. 
 
ODD numbered properties can only water or sprinkle on  
ODD numbered days of the month from 6:00 AM to 9:00 AM and 
6:00 PM to 9:00 PM only. 
 
For properties with multiple units, use your unit number to 
determine if your address is odd or even. 
 

The fine for watering outside of permitted days and times is $50.00 and each 
occurrence is deemed to be a separate offence. 
 
Check www.100milehouse.com for water restriction updates and subscribe to 
receive updates directly to your email at www.100milehouse.com/subscribe 
 
If you need further information, please contact the District Office at 250-395-
2434. 
 
Todd Conway 
Director of Community Services 
 

http://www.100milehouse.com/

